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May 12, 2025 
 
 
Dear Cherry Hill Public School District Families: 
 
At Cherry Hill Public Schools, your well-being is our priority. To support our students, staff, and 
families, we’ve partnered with Care Solace to offer a valuable resource for mental health and 
substance use care. 
 
Care Solace connects you quickly and confidentially with verified care providers. Their Care 
Companion™ team is available 24/7 to assist with searching for providers, securing 
appointments, and ensuring a good fit. 
 
How to Use Care Solace: 

• Call (888) 515-0595, anytime, with support in 200+ languages. 
• Visit https://caresolace.com/site/chpsd for anonymous searches. 

 
This service is provided at no cost to you and works with all insurance types, including 
Medicaid, Medicare, or sliding-scale options for the uninsured. All shared information is 
confidential. 
 
Care Solace is optional to use and not an emergency service. For emergencies, please call 9-1-1 
or the National Suicide Hotline at 1-800-273-8255. We encourage you to explore this resource to 
make finding care easier. Thank you for being part of our community. Together, we can support 
the health and happiness of every family. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Dr. Kwame R. Morton, Sr. 
Superintendent - Cherry Hill Public Schools 
 


